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October 1st is the turning point of 19th year of the Leda Project. Our property was sanctified 

by 70 millimeters of total rainfall on September 29th for the first time in a month and a half. 

Construction of the shrimp culture pond is progressing well. The drainage is completed. 

Concrete has been placed on the bottom of one tank and three more new tanks will be 

prepared next to it. All of the young Japanese volunteers are working energetically. 

Concrete will be placed on the bottom of each shrimp culture pond so that the shrimp can 

be viewed well. 
Preparing for 3 ponds in the ground. 

Mr. Maekawa and the young volunteers are working 

together to select pacu fish from the first pond 

and move them to a different pond. (Below) 



Lewis is baking breads beautifully with his 12 years job experience. 

Young volunteers are chopping wood for 

the workers' dining hall. 

Mr. Toyomura is diligently taking care of a 

baby capybara, feeding it milk and grass. 

Women workers are attending a morning 

service. They cook meals and do cleaning. 

Their roles are very important and precious. 


